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31 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Parent Volunteer Scheme at St Hilda’s Primary School for 2024 
 

St Hilda’s Primary School is inviting applications from interested parents of 
children born in 2018 (and due for Primary One Registration in 2024 for academic studies 
commencing in 2025) to contribute as Parent Volunteers (PV) in the school (Please see 
attached application form at https://go.gov.sg/shps-pv). Parents who are accepted into the 
scheme and who fulfil the school’s PV service contribution criteria, will be eligible to 
register their children under Phase 2B in MOE’s Primary One Registration Exercise in 
2024.  
 
2 The duration of volunteering service required of parents accepted as PV by the 
school will be 24 months commencing from 27 Jun 2022.  
 
3 The closing date for application to be a PV is 27 May 2022. 
 
Please be advised that eligibility for Phase 2B does not guarantee enrolment in the school.  
According to MOE’s Primary One Registration rules, should there be a greater number of 
registrants than the available vacancies in the school under Phase 2B, balloting will be 
conducted by MOE. 
 
Additionally, do note that the submission of application to be a PV does not mean an 
automatic acceptance by the school.  Shortlisted applicants will be invited to attend an 
interview to determine if their interests and skills are aligned with the needs of the school. 
 
We seek your understanding that only shortlisted applicants will be notified.  If you do not 
hear from us by end June 2022, it would mean that your application to be a PV in the school 
has not been successful. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs Daphne Yeoh 
Principal 
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